
11th July 2022

Dear Parents, Guardians and helpers,

Thursday 14th July

This will be our last meeting this term.  The girls have requested a party.  Girls may come in 
party clothes.  Please can they wear trainers as, we will be playing games.  

Please send them with their Rainbow top or, a Red top (if you can not get a Rainbow one) as, 
some girls will be doing their promise and some will be presented with awards.  The tops will 
need to be worn during this, at the end of the meeeting.

Please provide them with a sandwich and / or, snack.  However, unit will be providing plastic 
cups, Apple Juice, Blackcurrant squash and Iced Donuts.

Presentation of Awards, Badges and Promise Night
Some girls will be doing their promise at the end of the meeting.  They all will be receiving an 
award or, badge of some sort.  So, parents may come a little earlier at 5:10pm should they wish 
to see.  You will be allowed to photograph your child only please.

We would like the newer girls to make their Promise.  If your daughter would like to make her 
promise, please email me so that, l can make sure I have enough promise badges and can pre-
write their certificate with the correct name.

Rainbow promise can be found upon our website at, 
https://1stemersonvalleyrainbows.org.uk/resources/
They will not need to learn the Makaton signing.  Only be able to say the promise.

Regards,
Rabbit, Squirrel and Koala Bear.

Karen Humble (Rabbit) – Unit Leader
Karen.Humble@1stEmersonValleyRainbows.org.uk

1st Emerson Valley Rainbows, 46 Derwent Drive, Bletchley, Milton Keynes, MK3 7BQ.

1st Emerson Valley Rainbows is a unit of Girl Guiding UK. The unit has full charitable status and excepted from registration 
in accordance with the Charities Act, England and Wales.  Certificate of Charitable Status can be provide upon request.
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